Is this RFGA limited to Boston residents?

No, if your organization is within the Metro Boston Region, you can apply for this RFGA. The
Good Jobs Metro Boston Coalition covers organizations and participants served in areas
covered by the Boston, Metro North, Metro South /West, Brockton, and South Shore Workforce
Development Boards.

If your organization intends to serve individuals outside of the City of Boston, you should click
“Other” on the question of “Neighborhoods Served” and specify the areas you intend to serve in
the textbox below that question.

Is this RFGA open to for-profit entities?

This RFGA is limited to non-profit entities as the lead applicant. For-profit entities are
encouraged to partner with a non-profit entity as the fiscal sponsor of their application if they
are interested in the funding opportunity.



